
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Cir No.: STS/165/2024-25            24.01.2025 (Friday) 

 

Dear Parent 

In view of the upcoming elections, the Directorate of Education (DOE) has launched an initiative titled 

Sankalp Patra. The Sankalp Patra is a pledge letter through which school-going children will encourage 

their parents and family members to actively participate in the upcoming Delhi Legislative Assembly 

Election 2025 by casting their vote. 
 

Please find the attached form, which must be duly filled out by parents and submitted by 27.01.2025 

(Monday). Let us all play our roles with responsibility. Looking forward to your continued support. 

 
 

 

 

Ms Meneka I. Singh 

  (Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


